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Jar,.ary 8. 1998 

TO: DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING 

PROM: DIVISION OF AVDITINC AND FINANCIAL ANALYSIS (VANDIVER) 

IU!:: DOCUT NO. 97000,-otJ - · VEST FLOlliDA NATURAL CAS 
RESPONSE TO PQA AUDIT REPORT 
PERIOD ENDED SEPTEMBER 30, 1997 
AUDIT CONTlOL NO. 97-160·1·2 
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·-·------------·---·----------·--·--------------········------ ----
Peoples Gas SystCJII submitted the attached comments regarding the 
recent PGA audit of Yesc florida Natural Caa complercd by the 
Bureau of Auditing . These co111111cm~s are forwarded for your rev! cw 

OHV/sp 
Attachracnt 
cc: Chairman Johnson 

Co~~iaaione~ Clark 
Commia1ioner Deaaon 
Commisaionor Garcia 
Comaieaioner Jacobs 
Mary Andrews B.ane, Deputy Executive Dlrect:or/Technlc"l 
Legal Services 
Division of Auditing and financial Arlotlysis 

(DevllnjCausseaux/Fila folder) 
Division of Electric and Caa (Makin) 
Tampa Diatrlct Office (Hicks) 

Raaaarch and Regula•ory Review (Harvey) 
Office of Public Counsel 
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Jam.uy 5. 1998 

Ms. :enise Vandiver 
Division of Audit and Financial Analysis 
Flor:da Public Service Comm1ss1on 
254L Shumard Oak Blvd . 
Tallahassee, PL 32399-0850 

i ,_: 

98 JAH, 7 r·· 

Re: Docket No. 970003-GO-Weat Plorida Natural Oaa Company 

PGA Audit Report-Period Ended September 30, 1997 

Audit Control f97-160-l-2 

Dear Ms. Vandiver: 

I· t l' 

This letter represents our company's response to the Flortda Publtc 

Serv:ce Commission audit report as referenced above. A verbal 

agre~ent was made between Joe McCorm1ck, Sr. Oaa Regulatory 

Cons.ltant, Peoples Gas System, and Rhonda lhcka, Rcgul .. ~ory Analyst 

Supe~1sor, Florida Public Service Comauas1on. to exte~d the resp• nsc 

deaC:1ne to Monday, January 5, 1998 . 

Your audit steff reported in Audit Exceptton No. 1 that various A-2 

Sche:ules filed by the West Florida Region of Peoples Gas System. 

forr.erly West Florida Natural Gas Company, for the 12 months ending 

September 30, 1997, did not agree with actual expe~ses posted to the 

gene~al ledger. Your audit staff recommended that rev1scd A-2 

Sche=ules should be submitted. 

In response to this recommendation. we bel1eve that tne A-2 Schedules 

are :orrect end that any differences that the Flo r1da Publ1c Serv1ce 

Comr.su~on audit staff found will require ad justments t o the 9en~rnl 

led~;er. 

We ~.11 look into this matter lmmediately to determ1ne what generah­

led~er entries need to he made. If you have any que-~ions concerni~ r.6 

this metter, please contect me at (8131 228-4149 My fax n~r 111 ' 'r 
t8 1~ 228-4194 . Thank you . -

Sincerely, 

PEOr~ES GAS SYSTEM 

It/ £/Jtad.tlt/-
w. Ejward Elliott 
Mena~er-Gas Accourtting 

cc: Angie Llewellyn 
Frank Siverd 
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